
Visiting the Aga Khan Museum 
A Social Narrative for Visitors 



This museum is called the Aga Khan Museum. Welcome!



When you arrive, you will walk through the doors and into the lobby.



In the lobby, you will wait in line to get tickets. The people who give you your
tickets are very friendly. You can say, “Hello!”



After you have your ticket, you may want to visit coat check to leave your
jacket or bag before seeing the art.



Once you are ready, you will walk around and see the art. Some art is flat
against the wall and some stands in the middle of a room. It is important that

you do not touch the art — just look with your eyes.



If anyone gets too close to the art, a security guard will remind them to look
but not touch. Security guards are there to keep everyone and the art safe!



Sometimes you will ride the elevator. You can also take the stairs. These are
good places to move your body.



If you need a break while you are at the Museum, tell your family and friends,
“it’s time for a break.” The Courtyard Café is a good place to take a break.



The Bellerive Room is also a good place to take a break.



And, if the weather is nice, the Aga Khan Park is another place to take a
break.



There are two family restrooms located on the first floor. One is near the
entrance, and the second one is in the Education Center. Each restroom opens
manually, has a single stall, and a door that locks. You can go in with more than

one person and have some privacy!
entrance



When you are ready, you can go see more art. 



Some galleries may feel louder, while others are quieter. Louder spaces include
the entrance and the Atrium and the Museum Shop.



Some quieter spaces include the Bellerive Room. 



Some galleries are bright, while others are darker. Bright spaces include the
Bellerive Room and the Atrium. 



After your visit, you will take your belongings and leave the Museum with family
and friends. You can always come back to the Aga Khan Museum for more fun in

the future! 



If it is hot outside, you can watch the water in the pools in front of the Museum. 



Bye, Aga Khan Museum! See you next time. 
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